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Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington D.C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver, 

Jerome J. McNamara 
11360 Connecticut Avenue 
Kensington, Maryland 
20895 

January 19, 1982 

I am in my fifth year of service in the federal government, employed 
as an adminitrative clerk with the Federal Mine Safety and Health Review 
Commission in Washington. In addition, for the past two years I have 
been working evenings and weekends as a wine salesman for Rex Wine and Spirits, 
Inc. It has been a rewarding experience to learn about wine from the 
retail level, and to be in direct contact with winery representatives and 
wholesale houses. I read every article ori wine I can and never pass up 
a tasting. 

I've decided to end my federal service and pursue a career in the 
wine industry. Having read the article which featured you in the Washington 
Post, "Presidential Wine Policy", December 3, 1981, I had hoped that you 
might be able to provide me with some ideas or suggestions to help me 
find employment in this field. 

Any help and support you might offer would be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

~ft/llf!-_ 
Jerome J. McNamara 

' 
' 



JEROME JOSEPH MCNAMARA 

11360 Connecticut Avenue, Kensington, Maryland 20795 * (301) 946-1145 

EDUCATION 

U. S. Department of Agriculture, Graduate Language School, Washington DC, 1979. 

Wheeling College, Wheeling, West Virginia, Bachelor of Arts 1977. 
Major: Spanish Language/Literature. Minor: English Literature. Deans List. 

University of Valencia, Valencia, Spain, 9/75 - 5/76. 
Spanish Language, Culture and History. 

Gonzaga College High School, Washington DC, Diploma 1973. Honors. 

EXPERIENCE 

1978 - Present: Federal Mine Safety and Health Review Commission, Washington DC. 

Clerk for an administrative court, with a wide variety of responsibilities 
and only nominal supervision. Negotiate contracts and supervise performance 
with government agencies and private firms, including contracts for all 
Commission publications. Responsible for establishing the law library after 
the Commission was founded and supervised the creation of new central and 
regional offices for the Law Judges. Administrative duties include: Property 
management, management of payroll, supervise agency cash fund and supervise 
agency purchases through the General Services Administration and private 
suppliers on a regular basis. 

1980 - Present: Rex Wine and Spirits, Inc., Washington DC. (Part-time 25-30 hrs.week) 

Work directly with the head of the Wine Department in all phases of wine 
merchandising on the retail level. Work for sucessful promotion and selling 
of our wines and hold daily wine tastings to familiarize our staff with new 
wines. Manage own cash register and conduct inventories to determine prime 
moving profit items. 

EARLIER EXPERIENCE 

1977 - 1978: Indian Claims Commission, Washington DC. 

Maintained official records of the Commission, researched information requests 
for the Commissioners and staff attorneys, responded to public and professional 
inquiries regarding inspection and availability of documents. 

1977: Shoreham Americana Hotel, Washington DC. 

Assisted in coordination and preparation of business conventions. Instrumental 
in preparing for convention dealings with American Hispanic Societies. 

PERSONAL 

Born 1955. U~ S. Citizen. Single. Excellent Health. 
Lived nine months with a Spanish family while attending the University of 
Valencia, Spain. Bicycled Cross-Country (United States) in the sunnner after 
college graduation. Active volunteer in the Potomac Appalachian Trail Club. 
Enjoy politics, reading and travel. 

REFERENCES 

Available Upon Request. Present work telephone: (202) 653-5615 



THE \\.HITE HOl'SE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19. 1982 

Dear Mr. Rabin: 

Mr. Deaver sincerely appreciates your 
offer of a complimentary subscription to 
The Germond-Witcover Political Report. 
Because of his White House position and 
the strict guidelines regarding receipt 
of gifts, Mr. Deaver. unfortunately, may 
not accept this thoughtful gift. 

Mr. Deaver has asked me to extend his 
apologies - and his thanks for your 
thoughtfulness. 

Mr. Steve A. Rabin 
Managing Editor 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

The Germond Witcover Political Report 
P.O. Box 14262 
Ben Franklin Station 
Washington, D.C. 20044 

/l/KJJ 
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'fl!E \\"BITE HOCSE 

\\":\SHl!\GTO!" 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mr. Tirado: 

Thank you for your letter and copy sent 
to President Reagan. I'm sure you'll be 
hearing from him in the near future. 

We had a marvelous holiday. We spent 
Christmas in Williamsburg and New Years in 
Squaw Valley. We skiied, read, relaxed and 
enjoyed being a family. 

I appreciate your taking the time to write 
and share your concerns. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr.· Arthur R. Tirado 
1696 West Shaw Avenue 
Suite 113 
Fresno, CA 93711 
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Jan 14, 1982 
Art1iur R. Tirane 

<• 

1696 West Shaw .Avenue 
Suite 113 

Hon. ~ichael neaver 
nenuty Chief of Staff 
White House 
Washington. D. c. 20500 

near Mr. Deaver: 

Fresno, Calif 93711 

I am hoping t1iat you am yours did 'have 
a most enjo~able holi~ay. 

I just returne~ from the orient only to 
find, that in my absence, another serious 
error has been commi teri by some over-eager 
bureaucrats. 

Perha~s it is the bigness of government, or 
t"1e intricacy elements of a very complicated 
jigsaw-international game • 

I see from the news, that you will also be 
leaving t~e ~~ministration soon. I will not 
only loose you, but also another friend -
Franklyn Nofziger. 

I do trust t'hat you will keep in touch with 
me on t"1is matter, an~ if ever I can be of 
some assis~ance, ~lease do call. 

Sincerely, 

.·.,r." .• -. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mr. Sammon: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate your 
interest in aiding the Administration. 

I have carefully reviewed the materials which you en­
closed with your letter. You can be sure that the 
substance of your comments will be brought to the 
attention of the appropriate members of the 
Administration. 

As you requested, I am returning the materials which 
you sent to me. 

Again, thank you for your message. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Robert Russell Sammon 
Box 522 
Coronado, CA 92118 



MANAGEMENT CONSULTANT 

Hon~. Michael Deaver 
The Wh1 te Houae 

Dear Miichael, 

ROBERT RUSSELL SAMMON 

BOX 522 
CORONADO, CALIFORNIA 92118 

, 

(714) 43Hl594 

J.'cJ.nu<.i.ry l~, 1982 *--" 
. \ . ,r) 
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Again .•. I.volunteer .•.. TOTALLY GRATIS ••• to help Ronald Reagan ~ 
with his bu~get. Ronald Reagan will remember very vividly that when 
he became the Governor of California I volunteered to help him with 
his budget .•. TOTALLY GRATIS. He asked for a detailed study of the 
public school system of California by business executives who 
volunteered, again ·~···•TOTALLY GRATIS. 

I volunteered and assembled the team of Top Business Executives 
including Vice Presidents, President~~Chainnen of the Board, Bankers 
.and C.P.A. 1 s ••• a total of 9yer ei~hty-nine executives whom I invited 
from New. York, New Jersey, Connecticut and Illinois so that the public 
school study would be totally objective ... and not by educators who have 
not been in the business world. 

The study covered 128 cities of California and lasted over two years. 
Needless ~o say, many millions of c~rporate dollars were donated. 

I .cJelivered. the confidential report to Governor Reagan which enabled 
the Governor to save Many, Many Mil.lions of dollars in the business 
departments of the public school system by installj modern business 
systems and procedures. hG 

NOT ONE TEACHER LOST HIS OR HER JOB AS A RESULT OF TIIESE MILLIONS OF 
DOLlARS OF.SAVINGS. 

Last year my executive friends donated their time to assist me with a 
Big Investigation of the public school system of New York City. The 
school budget of New York City is over three billion dollars alone. 
We investigated the Business Departments of the public schools and 
discovered hundreds of millions of dollars of horrendous waste of 
taxpayers' dollars. 

Confidential copies of this investigation were hand-delivered to 
Governor Hugh Carey of New York; Mayor Ed Koch; Tom Cuite, Vice 
Chairman, Ney. York City Council; David Rockfeller, Chairman of the 
Board, Chase Manhattan; waiter Wristolf{ Chairman of the Board of 
Citicorp; William Ellinghaus, Chairman of the Board, A. T .& T; , 
Charles Luce, Chairman of the Board, Consolidated Edison of New York; 
Mike Wallace of "60 Minutes"; and my lifetime friend, Lowell Thomas of 
Pauling, New York. 
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In all of the fifty states, especially in the big cities, billions 
of dollars can be saved in the administration departments of the public 
schools by using modern business systems. For example, recently over· 
100 private schools, universities and colleges have done away with their 
,useless and expensive computer departments and have the banks to do ·all. 

~ of their payroll and check-writing operations for so many pennies per 
check. This is ONE of the hundreds of recommendations that the eighty-

businessmen recommende~. '{:OR C., £:]:) 

of dollars can be.raved in ~li:ool administration throughout the ~'/· 
nation. If every state was encourasfui'lto cut school administration costs7J.~'V 
billions of dollars could be saved for special programs that they are _J 
asking the Federal Government to fund. 

Again I'm volunteering to put together another team of Top Businessmen 
ALL GRATIS to help the President and Terrel Bell to save billions of 
administration dollars. """ • 1 

• -

020.,_ .;n L • • te·¢ 

Sincerely, ~ 

Robert R. Sammon 

P.S. ED: I have been on Harold Keene's program many days and nights 
talking about this waste in school administration (on Channel 8) 

RRS/ja 

cc: Terrel Bell 
Secretary of Education 

Robert R. Sammon 
P.O. Box 522 
Coronado, California 92118 

( 714) 435-8594 8: "o A ./1 

ROBERT RUSSELL SAMMON 
MANAGEMENT CONSULTANT 

TELEPHONE 
(714) 435-8594 

Box 522 
CORONAOO, CA 92118 



THE \\'HITE HOUSE 

\\':\.SH ING TON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Kimie: 

Thank you for the copy of Sissela Bok's 
book, Lying: Moral Choice in Public and 
Private Life. I have very little time 
for recreational reading, however, I look 
forward to the opportunity to get into this 
one. 

I appreciate your thoughtfulness. 

Kimie Wurster 
The Colorado College 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Colorado ~prings, Colorado 80903 



The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. President: 

THE COLORADO COLLEGE 
COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903 

7 January 1982 

This year the freshmen and transfer students of the Colorado College in 
Colorado Springs, Colorado were asked to read and discuss Sissella Bok's, Lying: 
Moral Choice in Public and Private Life. We are convinced that this book deals 
with a critical issue in United States life, the morality of a lie. Of the many 
types of lies discussed in the book, the one that concerned us the most was the 
lie told by government to its people. We feel that you, your staff and the 
Congress should analyze Sissella Bok's discussion of this lie. 

Please understand from the outset that by sending you this book, we are not 
accusing you of lying or implying that you or any member of your administration 
is a liar. We simply want to provide you with an essay that critically examines 
the morality of deception in a democracy. 

We do realize that under som2 extraordinary circumstances lies to the United 
States public may be necessary; for example, we believe that many citizens would 
accept a lie for national security purposes as necessary. Even though some lies 
may be necessary and acceptable, truthfulness in government is a critical issue 
today. We agree with Sissella Bok that criteria which would be used to determine 
if a lie were necessary in a particular situation should be established, by public 
debate, prior to any deception. We urge you and your staff to take the initiative 
to publicly establish those criteria; we urge you to hold fast to those criteria 
so that United States citizens can accept governmental proclamations with less 
suspicion. 

This is your chance, Mr. President, to lessen the mistrust in the government 
that has grown in the last few years. Our purpose in sending you these books is 
to help you toward this end. 

Darlene Abney 
Ruben Arquilevich 
Lisa Burkstaller 
Marcia Caton 
Lesla Copley 

cc: White House Staff 
Cabinet Officers 

Enclosure 

jg 

Very respectfully yours, \~ ~ 

Amanda McCollum 
Kevin McDonough 
Wi 11 iam Mc Ivor 
Wendy Milne 
Kathryn Shorr 

Derrick Stevens 
Karen White 
George Wi 11 i ams 
Kimie Wurster 
Craig Young 

STUDENTS OF THE COLORADO COLLEGE 



THE \\"IIITE HCH~SE 

\\"ASH I:-> G TON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Kay: 

It was nice to hear from you, and I'm 
glad to be able to provide current pictures 
of Bill Clark with the President. I would 
like to receive a copy of the article you 
do on Bill for The Stanford Magazine. 

Thanks for taking the time to write, and 
I hope the pictures are what you want. 

Ms. Kay Daley 
Association Editor 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Stanford Alumni Association 
Bowman Alumni House 
Stanford, CA 94305 
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STANFORD ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
BOWMAN ALUMNI HOUSE STANFORD CALIFORNIA 94305 (415) 497-2021 

January 5, 1982 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mike: 

My last request for pictures bombed, but I think I'll give it another 
try. It provides another opportunity to send you the best. 

Now I would like to have a good picture of Bill Clark with the 
President. I'm sure the press office must have some of the two of 
them--probably taken this week. 

We would like to note Bill's latest appointment in the forthcoming 
issue of The Stanford Magazine, of course. The print should be 
black and white. 

I got inspired to do something practical politically again over the 
reapportionment referendum. Do hope it works! 

You are far too busy to bother with this request, but I did want 
you to know that we are watching all you are doing with admiration 
from your old camping grounds. 

Sincerely, 
. ./: I 
f'/~/..,, I I 

I ' _,'-'<__,..! 

Kay Daley 
D Association 

\\ 
Editor 

/\'- '\ \ \ 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Buercklin: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate your support for the Adminis­
tration and your concern for its continued 
success. It is always encouraging to hear 
from thoughtful citizens like you who share 
the President's philosophy of limited gov­
ernment and fiscal restraint. You can be 
sure that your comments will be brought to 
the attention of the appropriate Adminis­
tration officials. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Buercklin 
12 Valley Road 
Cabot, AR 72023 

•:.. ..· _,-·" 
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Mrs. John A. Buercklin 
t2 Valley Road 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mr. Tucker: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate your support for the Admin­
istration and your concern for its 
continued success. It is always encour­
aging to hear from thoughtful citizens 
like you who share the President's 
philosophy of limited government and 
individual liberty. You can be sure 
that your comments will be brought to 
the attention of the appropriate Admin­
istration officials. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Ralph W. Tucker 
Ralph W. Tucker Enterprises 
187 North Duke Avenue 
Fresno, California 93727 

. .-·-
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Michael Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

January 11,1982 

I have written The President several times and told 
him The People do not like the way The Press is treating 
him and that it is embarrasing to all of us. I know where­
by I speak because I am in contact still with the thousands 
of people I organized .•••• on my own ••• to work for Ronald 
Reagan. They are strongly against the way The President 
is handled by the press. And, it is doing the c6untry 
no good. In fact, the people would like to see The 
President make no speeches away from The White Hause and 
to stop Press Conferences. The Consitution dictates 
he must make some reports. Do those on TV and let the 
rest go. 

. I am sending youa clipping in which Joseph Kraft 
lies. Schmidt said he was anxious for Reagan to meet The 
Soviets to shmw them how tough Reagan really is. 

I hope you can do something about this. And tell 
The President we all want him to remove himself from 
this harrassMent. 

I 

\ 
\ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mrs. Riddeford: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I 
appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write and I want you to know 
that your comments will be brought to 
the attention of the appropriate mem­
bers of the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
De~uty Chief of Staff 

Mrs. Frances S. Riddeford 
Apartment 25 
2420 Franklin Street 
San Francisco, CA 94123 

\ - _I. -

~·· ---
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mrs. Anderson: 

Thank you for your recent letter concerning 
the abolition of the Department of Education. 

President Reagan is committed to the elimi­
nation of the Department of Education as a 
Cabinet level agency. However, since the 
Department was created through an Act of 
Congress, legislation will also be needed 
to accomplish its abolition. The Adminis­
tration is currently developing proposals 
to be submitted to the Congress. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. Martha Anderson 
1318 Eastview Drive 
Weatherford, TX 76086 

----
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mr. Bolen: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate the time you have taken to 
inform me of your views • 

This Administration is dedicated to re­
storing the strength and pro~uctivity of 
the American economy. Heari g the views 
of concerned citizens such a you on 
fiscal policy adds a needed alance to 
our deliberations here in Wa hington. 
You can be sure that your views will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Robert Bolen, Jr. 
10 Gwynne Court 
Closter, NJ 07624 

· .. ,_,,.- -· 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mrs. Taylor: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate your support for the Admin­
istration and your concern for its 
continued success. It is always en­
couraging to hear from thoughtful 
citizens like you who share the Presi­
dent's philosophy of limited government 
and judicial restraint. You can be 
sure that your comments will be brought 
to the attention of the appropriate 
Administration officials. 

With· best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. V. E. Taylor 
3459 Binkley Avenue 
Dallas, TX 75205 

-· 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mr. Harrison: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I 
appreciate the interest which prompted 
you to write and I want you to know 
that your views concerning government 
expenditures will be brought to the 
attention of the appropriate members 
of the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. R. H. Harrison, Sr. 
Post Office Box 261 
Lawrence, PA 15055 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1982 

Dear Mr. Hodges: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I know 
that President Reagan will share my appre­
ciation of your support for his Program 
for Economic Recovery. 

I am grateful to have the opportunity to 
review the materials which you sent con­
cerning resources planning. This is a 
subject in which the Administration 
shares your concern. You can be sure 
that the policies and programs which you 
proposed will be brought to the attention 
of the appropriate members of the 
Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Ralph D. Hodges, Jr. 
Executive Vice President 
National Forest Products Association 
1619 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

\ 

/ 



National Forest 
Products Association 

F0:rest Industries Building • 1619 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20036 • 202/797-5810 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff and 

Assistant to the President 
1600 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

January 8, 1982 

Ralph D. Hodges, Jr. 
Executive Vice President 

The National Forest Products Association is firmly committed 
to support of the President's Program for Economic Recovery; we 
applaud and endorse his call for additional cuts from the federal 
budget. We will continue our efforts to encourage Members of 
congress to support the President's program to bring the federal 
budget into line and enhance economic recovery. 

We believe much more could be done by government agencies to 
eliminate waste, defer spending, reduce red tape and economize 
in order to relieve the current crisis. Our industry faces the 
crisis of survival right now. At the suggestion of Nancy Reynolds, 
we would like to bring to your attention the enclosed material 
outlining actions the Administration could take which we feel are 
e.ssential to the revitalization of our industry. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 



------------

---
TO: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

D Information 

1J..-s1&uon 

.NOCK & JENSEN 
,IQNAL CORPORATION 

NEYS AT LAW 

:CURITY BANK BUILDING 

FULTON MALL 

:ALI FORN IA 93721 

January 20, 1982 

nt 

N.W. 

iible for Linda and me to 
>icture taken of us with the 
l October 19, 1981? 

Linda and I notn would appreciate very 
much having the pictures as a momento of our visit to 
Washington, D.C. 

Our sincerest thanks and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

\~4 
Ralph w. Tarr 

RWT/bjs 

TELEPHONE 

AREA CODE 209 

442-0550 



./ 

OHN H. BAKER 

/ 

KENDALL L. MANOCK 

DOUGLAS B . .JENSEN 

DONALD R. FISCHBACH 

.JAMES M. PHILLIPS 

ROBERT G. FISHMAN 

HOWARD M. ZIDENBERG 

.JOHN L.B. SMITH 

GEORGE L. STRASSER 

HAL H. BOLEN II 

RALPH W, TARR 

KENNETH .J. FRANSEN 

.JEFFREY A, .JAECH 

CATHERINE BONNAR 

.JOSEPH M. MARCHlNI 

STUART R. CHAN OLER 

CRAIG A. HOUGHTON 

DIANA B. CONSTANTINO 

MICHAELE. SMITH 

ANDREW R. WEISS 

BAKER, MANOCK & JENSEN 
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

SIXTH FLOOR SECURITY BANK BUILDING 

1060 FULTON MALL 

FRESNO, CALIFORNIA 93721 

January 20, 1982 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff and 

Assistant to the President 
The Whitehouse Office 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

Would it be possible for Linda and me to 
obtain two prints of the picture taken of us with the 
President in his office on October 19, 1981? 

Linda and I both would appreciate very 
much having the pictures as a momento of our visit to 
Washington, D.C. 

Our sincerest thanks and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

\~4 
Ralph W. Tarr 

RWT/bjs 

TE:LEPHON E 

AREA CODE 209 

442-0550 



Room 5600 

Dear Mike: 

30 Rockefeller Plaza 
New York, N.Y. 10112 

January 20, 1982 

247-3700 

My warmest appreciation to you for all your help 
in facilitating last week's New York City Partnership 
luncheon with the President. 

Thanks to the assistance of you and your associates, 
everyone agrees that the event went beautifully. The 
President's remarks were very warm and encouraging, and 
they certainly gave a real boost to all of us concerned 
with the Partnership. I personally am deeply grateful 
for the ongoing counsel and support on key projects which 
you have given to me. 

Again, my heartfelt thanks. I look forward to 
many more opportunities to work with you in the future. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver, Jr. 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20506 

Sincerely, 

~ ·-David Rockefeller 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 21, 1982 

Dear Dr. Laird: 

I'm sorry I was unable to see you yesterday, 
but wanted you to know I received the material 
you had photocopied for me. 

Thank you for taking the time to provide me 
with the copies and for the framed cartoon. 

Pa u 1 C. Lai rd , M. D. 
122 South Jefferson 
Irving, Texas 75060 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 22, 1982 

Dear Mr. McConnell: 

Mr. Deaver has asked me to respond to 
your thoughtful gesture of sending the 
address by William M. Batten, Chairman 
of the New York Stock Exchange Board, 
for his review. 

Thank you for taking the time to forward 
this material to Mr. Deaver. He appreciated 
the input and enjoyed the contents. 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Mr. John L. McConnell 
New York Stock Exchange, Inc. 
1800 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 



John L. McConnell 
Vice President 
Director-Government Affairs 
202-293-5740 

January 15, 1982 

The Honorable Michael Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

NY.STOCK 
EXCHANGE 

I am forwarding the enclosed copy of an address by William 
M. Batten, Chairman of the New York Stock Exchange Board, 
for your review. 

It occured to me, in light of the on-going national debate 
regarding the economy, you might find Mr. Batten's remarks 
interesting. 

Sincerely, 

J~.~ 
. J¥o~ell · Jo 

// 

hLM:dh 

Enclosure 

./ 
/ 

/ 

./ 

New York Stock Exchange, Inc. 
1800 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 


